
Duluth and Winnipeg Railway Co. 12/13/97 
To Sir Wm. Van Horne, Pres. Can.Pac. Ry.Co. 

"Is it possible that they [McNaught et ale] 
are trying to connect with [H.H.]Porterls 
Duluth and Iron Rangel'railroad? "P.S. We have 
secured nearly all of the D & W securities." 

JJH Letter Book, 10/11/95 - 3/13/99,p.245 


